Primary One Admission special
announcement

The following is an Education Bureau (EDB) special announcement
concerning making choice of schools for Central Allocation of Primary One
Admission:

As the Government has exercised the power under the Prevention and
Control of Disease (Compulsory Testing for Certain Persons) Regulation to
delineate a specified area, the Central Allocation Centre of Yau Tsim Mong
District (School Net 31) at TKDS Fong Shu Chuen School (43 Tung Kun Street,
Yau Ma Tei, Kowloon) for this weekend is now changed to Canton Road
Government Primary School (178 Canton Road, Kowloon), and the Choice of
Schools Form will be collected by drop box to eliminate uncertainties and
avoid the gathering of people. All other Central Allocation Centres will not
be affected.

a€< Parents who have received the letter from the EDB to make their
choice of schools at TKDS Fong Shu Chuen School should take note of the above
change of location of the Central Allocation Centre. They should duly
complete the Choice of Schools Form enclosed with the letter, retain the
parent's copy and then put the EDB's copy of Choice of Schools Form and
"Letter of Authorisation — Making School Choices" (if applicable) into the
drop box provided by the Central Allocation Centre at Canton Road Government
Primary School. The EDB will also inform the parents concerned by phone of
the above arrangement. For enquiries, please contact the School Allocation
Section of the EDB at 2832 7700.
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